SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

26 September 1973

ATTENDEES: Dick Chandler Frank Morgan
Art Garrison Roy Pezoldt
Allen Heidbreder Bill Petyniz
Fred Joy Jim Wyatt
Gene Lindquist Dean Woodruff
MINUTES:

Meeting called to order by Rex Bailey.

Rex requested rough of Club plans, in preparation for Governor's visit,
for next board meeting.

73/74 budget approved as submitted on 12 September 1973,

Roy Pezoldt reported on cost of projector for Club use ($264. 47 plus tax).
Purchase approved. To be charget to Contingency Fund.

Dick Chandler will contact Hotel reference P. A. System inadequacies.
Roy Pezoldt reported on Attendance Committee.

APPROVED FOR MEMBERSHIP:

Norman H. Grine University-Purchasing F. D. Boze

Karl Harmon Scouting F. G. Morgan
Richard B. McCreary Automotive Repair C. A. Jacobson
William A. Tuite Linen Supplies G. A. Heidbreder
Ralph W. Schimmel Industrial Management-Adm. Serv. Fred Joy

/

. rﬂry J. Jennings

Club Secretary




